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Proudly sponsored by 

 
 

 
Mary River Road 
Cooroy 
PO Box 479 
Cooroy QLD 4563 
www.tennis.com.au/ctc 

 



 2 

 

The Club’s Annual General Meeting  
will be held  

Sunday 11 December 3.00pm  
at the clubhouse. 

 
The present committee is made up of  

9 willing senior citizens,  
5 of them playing social tennis and  

4 being great supporters of the club. 
 

For the club to keep progressing and 
vibrant we need support from the  

younger club members and the parents of 
the great group of junior players. 

 
Please accept this invitation  

to attend our AGM,  
and consider joining our Committee. 

 
Fraser Bradley 
President 
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President 
 

Fraser Bradley     5485 1942 
fraser137@bigpond.com 

 
Secretary 

Dorelle Goldsworthy     5447 6674 
ken.gold2@bigpond.com 

 
Treasurer 

Ron Phillips     5447 6318 
ronaldp@bigpond.com 

 
Committee Members 

 
Alan Hodgkinson     5447 6270 

chrisandalan@gmail.com 
 

Brian McLoughlin     5447 7173 
briansuemac@live.com.au 

 
Helene Charles     5447 6945 
helenecharles@bigpond.com 

 
Julia Walkden     5442 6776 

jwalkden@tpg.com.au 
 

Lyn Barker     5447 0182 
bfbarker@ozemail.com.au 

 
Noelene Bradley     5485 1942 

fraser137@bigpond.com 

Contact Dianne: 
 

Phone   5449 9021 
Mobile   0478 127 619 

Email   dipeterson17tennis@gmail.com 
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August 
 

George Agyik 
Kent Berry 
Paul Bone 

Helene Charles 
Alan Kenzler 
Jasper Paten 
Richard Perry 
Ron Phillips 
Flynn Price 

Kaden Strand 

September 
 

Dennis Boesten 
James Debeyser 
William French 

Grant McCronan 
Bodhirupa Jakovickis 

Brian McLoughlin 
Janis Milnes 

Annette Pekar 
Rodney Ritchie 
Gail Robinson 

Thomas Wilkinson 

 
We welcome the following Members. Enjoy your time with us. 

 

Seniors 
 

Maggie Bertogg 
Denis Boesten 
Richard Perry 

Cherie Reading 
Simon Reading 

Tess Roper 
Mike Tanner 

 

Juniors 
 

Bianca Perry 
Hannah Perry 

Liam Perry 
Lewis Perry 

Lachlan Reading 
Kaden Strand 

Thomas Wilkinson 

October 
 

Tiana Claridge 
Jaiden Clifford 

Hugues Debeyser 
Toby Hobson 

Frances Jorgensen 
Douglas Shields 
Georgia Reading 

Charlie Tie 
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Junior and Coaching News 
 

Firstly a big congratulations to our Division 5 team of Alex Lloyd, Matthew Brown and  
Jasper Paten for their runners up result in the NDTA Junior fixtures winter season.  

They dominated the number one team in the semi finals, by playing consistent  
and smart tennis. Such a great effort, well done boys!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Also well done to all our fixture players who participated, it's been great to witness  
your confidence and skill level improve after full season of competition.  

Hope to see you all back competing again in 2017. 
 

The junior summer fixtures will begin this weekend, good luck and have fun and stay cool. 
Understandable with the hot weather on its way, the majority of our regular fixture players have 

opted to take a break from tennis competition this season. 
 

Our Ladies Coach and Match Play session has recently been moved to  
Thursday evenings, starting at 6.15pm to 7.30pm.  

Lots of fun challenging drills that will improve your tennis skills.  
Perfect conditions for tennis, all standards welcome. $12 per session. 

 
Up Coming Events 

 
Our Junior Christmas Party, date to be confirmed. 

 
School holiday 3 day tennis camp,  

dates Monday 12th, Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th of December.  
Suitable for beginner to advanced players. 

Sausage sizzle and fruit provided. 
Cost $20 per day 

Times: 
Monday 9am to 12pm 

Tuesday 9.30am to 12.30pm 
Wednesday 9am to 12pm 

 
Free Come and Try Day, date to be confirmed. 

Everyone welcome, this is a great opportunity to invite 
your friends along that are new to tennis. 
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The Hinterland Open is done until next year  
with Phil and Rajendra walking away with the honours. 

 
What an awesome tournament it has been, truly Open right to the end and with Greg's departure 

before the finals it opened up even wider, enjoy the video at the link below. 
 

https://quik.gopro.com/v/13hP0t2hmt/ 

Last Minute Charge Sees Two "Outsiders" Through to the Final 
 

Darryl and Nathan paired up for the final round of the now legendary Hinterland Open. 
 
Both players lingering on the 5 points mark hoping on a wing and a prayer to make the finals - 

well when they found themselves in a tie break playoff to make the finals, 
you could clearly hear the cacophony of angles as they held the momentum and beat  

Phil and Nick in the final to both end on 10 points. The divine ace was yet to be played as  
Greg our tournament leader had to make a withdrawal from the final,  
leaving place for both players in this years winter Hinterland Open! 

 
Ahaaaaaaaaa! 

 
The other two players through are Phil on 12.5 points our most consistent finalist this year and 

Rajendra who worked a numbers game, the more you play the more points you get! 
 

To Tim, Nick, Brent, Mark, Tony and Trevor who all ended on 7.5 points making it the closest 
Open on record, the Summer Open beckons. 

 
Courtesy of Rajendra McHardy 
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Contact Details It is important that member’s details are up to date. If you change 

your address, phone number or email address please notify Fraser, 
Lyn or Julia. 

 
Website Please contact Julia if anyone has suggestions or items to be 

included on the site. 
 

Media Publicity Helene is the media liaison officer for the Club. Any information or 
media coverage should be directed to Helene. 

 
Club Newsletter Feel free to email Helene any suggestions, requests, articles, social 

news or photographs you would like included in the newsletter. 
 

Committee Meetings All members are welcome to attend the meetings. The dates are on 
the notice board at the Clubhouse. If you have any issues you would 
like to bring to the committee’s attention please come along to the 
meeting or email your concerns/suggestions to Fraser. 

 
Child Protection Policy The Cooroy Tennis Club is committed to providing an environment 

that is safe for children and young people to participate in tennis and 
tennis related activities. The policy is on the Club’s website and a 
copy is kept at the Clubhouse. 

Court Hire  Fees are located on the notice boards at the Clubhouse. Celebrate 
your special occasion at our pleasant surroundings. The BBQ 
facilities are available for hire Please contact our committee 
members for further queries. 

Drinks for Sale Cold drinks are available for sale from the Clubhouse. Please leave 
money in the cup inside the fridge. The Club appreciates your 
honesty. 

Club Merchandise Tennis Shirts $35 and Caps $11 with our club logo are for sale. 
Cans of tennis balls $10. Please contact our committee members if 
you wish to purchase any of these items. 

 

 

Club members are reminded that we have a ball machine 
that is available for hire. It is kept in the Club House and costs 
$10 per hour for Seniors, $5 per hour for Juniors, and free for 

Juniors participating in with coaching with Di Peterson. 
 

Non-members may hire the machine if it is available and accessible,  
and the hire charge is $15 per hour. 

 
Please make sure that the machine, ball and electrical cord  

are returned to the Club House after use. 


